
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1568 
 

Asked on Wednesday, 29 November 2023 
 
 
DR M ROBINSON ASKED THE MINISTER FOR HOUSING (HON M 
SCANLON)— 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the Redland Housing Strategy—  
Will the Minister provide location details for the construction of social housing 
complexes to accommodate people in need? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
The Draft Redland Housing Strategy (2023 – 2046) recognises the role social and 
affordable housing play in providing housing choice for the community but does not 
specifically identify locations of projects. 
 
Since 2015, the Queensland Government has committed a record $5 billion 
investment in social and affordable housing supply. Through this investment, along 
with the $398.3 million investment from the Albanese Government, the Queensland 
Government will support the commencement of at least 14,100 social and affordable 
homes by mid-2027. Since coming to Government in 2015, the Queensland 
Government has delivered new social homes across Dunwich, Capalaba, Thornlands, 
Cleveland, Alexandra Hills, Birkdale, Victoria Point and Wellington Point. 
 
In total there are 108 social homes in the Redlands region as at 30 November 2023 
with more to come.  


